
Read Me_CERES4.50.27_Default Ship-to Code on Web Orders (Ceres4.50.27) 

Service Request or Support:  

Issue addressed: The absence of a Ship-to Code on a Web Order can cause a failure during the Web 

Order validation. Ceres attempts to delete the Web Order lines in order to recreate them with the 

Agencies Default Ship-to Code. However, as Web Order lines cannot be deleted, an error is 

presented. 

 
Type  ID  Name 
 
CodeUnit 14012261 Inbox Processing 
 
 
This release does not present a change in system usage methodology.  

Resolution: Ceres was enhanced to address the reported issue by adding code to default the ‘Ship-to 

Code’ field from the Agency during Agency Web Order creation. 

 

 


